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Term 3 Week 5 – Monday 9 August 2021 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

August   

16 - 27 Mon - Fri Year 11 Work Placement 

30 Mon P&C Meeting 

September   

17 Friday Year 12 Graduation Assembly 

17 Friday Last day of term 3 

Term 3   

October   

5 Tuesday First day of term 4 

7 Thursday Year 7 Immunisations 
 

Covid-19 Update 
 

We are still following the latest correspondence from Department 

of Education which states that all staff and students should not 

attend work or school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of 

COVID-19. Any person with any COVID-19 symptoms will be sent 

home and should not return until they have received a negative 

test result and are symptom free. We are following our directive 

from both NSW Health and Department of Education and will 

update you as we find out any new changes.  
 

Agriculture & Primary Industries 
 

Wagga Wagga High School 

Agriculture and Primary 

Industries students hosted a visit 

of 4th Year CSU Veterinary 

students this week. Our students 

assisted the vets in their 

undertaking a range of health 

assessments across Wagga 

High’s sheep and poultry units. 

This was an inaugural visit as part of 

a new program seeing CSU 

undergraduates gaining experience 

in the community. Our students 

gained hands-on experience 

of clinical examination processes, 

they also had the opportunity to 

hear about a range of career paths 

for working with livestock. 
 

Year 7 2022 High Potential Class 
 

The process for choosing candidates for next year's High Potential 

Year 7 class is underway. The coordinator is in contact with our 

feeder primary schools to ascertain information regarding student 

attitude and application based on the recent academic testing 

results. A letter will be sent to all families of potential candidates 

advising of the next part of the process in the coming weeks. 
 

Maths Homework Centre 
Our popular Homework Centre is continuing to operate. It is held 

every Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons 3.30 - 4.30pm in 

classroom A4. Maths teaching staff will be there to supervise and 

help anyone who may need extra assistance with their Maths work. 

All students are welcome to attend. 
 

 

Careers 
 

Mrs Fellows and the careers staff have been notified of numerous 

jobs recently becoming available in our local area. This is a great 

reminder to please regularly check our school careers website and 

look under the ‘Positions Vacant’ tab. You will find the webpage at  

www.wwhscareers.com and if you would like to make an individual 

appointment to see Mrs Fellows please book through the website. 
 

Resources for Year 12 school leavers are now available on the 

Career Learning website, see link below. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-

learning/curriculum/career-learning-and-vet/post-school-options 
 

Students interested in getting a resume are welcome to book an 

appointment online through the careers website otherwise you can 

use the pre-set template in the student’s secure area on the 

website anytime. 
 

Breakfast Club 
 

Reminder to all students that our popular Breakfast Club Program 

is back up and running in full swing. Each Friday between 8.00 – 

8.50am in the school kitchens, all students are welcome to attend 

to enjoy what’s on offer, fresh fruit, warm toasties and hot milo. 

This is a great initiative for students to come along and meet 

students from other years. The Breakfast Club is able to run due 

to the generosity of ‘Rodney’s Transport Service ’ & ‘Muffin Break’. 
 

P&C News 
Our next P&C meeting is on tonight Monday 30 August in the Ted 

Drake Room. All hygiene and social distancing measures will be in 

place. Everyone welcome to attend. 

For those interested in joining our mailing list please email: 

waggawaggahspandc@gmail.com 
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